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July 12, 1990

FATHER BRONKIEWICZ

I met on idonday, Julv 9, 1990, win Father Laurence F.X.
Brett. All things considered, he made a good impression. 1In the
course of our conversation the particulars of his case came out in
detail and with grace. He would like to continue his work for
"Share the Word"; however, he fears that he might be terminated
for financial reasons. After you and I have had an occasion to
discuss the matter, I would be inclined to write Father Brett a
letter encouraging him to go on with his work in Baltimore, but
assuring him, as I believe Canon Law reguires me to do, that he
will be well received here in the Diocese if he needs to return.

In Christ,
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